From: Terry Majewski <tmajewski@sricrm.com>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 7:39 AM

To: Ramon Valadez; Ally Miller; Richard Elias; Ray Carroll; Sharon Bronson

Cc: Chuck Huckelberry; Linda Mayro; Jonathan Mabry; Robin Brigode

Subject: Tucson-Pima County Historical Commission re Oct. 18 BOS agenda items to implement
the MSCP ‘

Importance: High

[please acknowledge receipt — thank you]

L.
October 17, 2016 iu“‘_
Honorable Chair and Members -E
Pima County Board of Supervisors e
130 W. Congress, 11" Floor .
Tucson, AZ 85701 =
Via e-mail

RE: Support for October 18, 2016, BOS Agenda ltems to Implement the MSCP

Dear Chair Bronson and Members of the Board:

At its full commission meeting on October 12, 2016, the Tucson-Pima County Historical Commission directed me to write
to express the Commission’s unanimous support for the October 18, 2016, BOS agenda items regarding implementation
of the Multi-Species Conservation Plan (MSCP) to fulfill the requirements of the Endangered Species Act Section
10(A)(1)(B) Permit, which was granted after nearly two decades of research, planning, and cooperation on July 13, 2016.
Approval of the proposed items regarding restrictive covenants and affirmation of County parks (per Mr. Huckleberry’s
revised memo to you of October 14) is foundational to fulfilling the obligatiens of the MSCP and to the electorate, and
we respectfully request that you approve these and related agenda items on October 18, 2016.

Sincerely,

Teresita Majewski, Chair
Tucson-Pima County Historical Commission

Cc: County Administrator C. H. Huckelberry; Director, Sustainability & Conservation Linda Mayro; Clerk of the Board
Robin Brigode



